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Communications 

2024 extension in renewal of insurance licences 

Start Date:  October 10, 2024 
End Date:  October 31, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 40 sec  

The Office of the Superintendent of Insurance of Nunavut has announced an extension 
to the 2024 insurance licence renewal period.  

Existing 2024 insurance licenses will be extended until October 31, 2024, for the 
companies and individuals that have submitted their renewal packages by September 
30, 2024. 

This extension allows companies to continue handling Nunavut client calls and 
transactions until the new deadline. 

For any assistance, insurance companies should direct all correspondence to 
insurance@gov.nu.ca. Please be aware that incomplete applications will not be 
processed, and delays may occur as a result. 
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